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The Royal Family 

Buckingham Palace 

London SW1A 1AA 

Your Majesty, 

We were deeply saddened by the news of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

As Colonel-in-Chief of The King’s Own Calgary Regiment (Royal Canadian Armoured 

Corps), the Royal Canadian Engineers, and The Calgary Highlanders, Her Majesty’s visits to 

Calgary in 1990 and 2005 are warmly remembered by many of our current members. It has 

been an honour for all of us whom have had the opportunity to meet Her Majesty, and she was 

an inspiration to all. 

Members of the Institute join me in expressing our deepest condolences to The Royal Family.

United Through Service, 

Colonel E. van Weelderen, CD (Retired) 

President 


